 
 Town of Summit 
The Town Board met in special session July 11th, 2023 at 7pm at the firehall.   Town Board president Travis Benthin and Town board members Dale Bauer and Kathleen Quale were present.   Others in attendance were Norma Arend, Finance Officer, Tyler Appel, Roberts County Sheriff, Trevor Mishler, Deputy, Sandra Lowery, David VanElsacker, Arlo Anderson, Connie Brotzel, Jim Thurman, Devon Wenck, Ryan Frerichs, Jack Hansen, Clayton Winge, Jackie Overberg & DeDe Minnala-Backhaus.  
This was a joint meeting with the Wilmot City Council.  Discussion was held regarding sharing a deputy with Wilmot and signing a contract with Roberts County for three years of law enforcement.   Estimated costs for the Town of Summit would be as follows if the time allowed for each location would be split equally.   First year annual cost for Summit would be $52,730.  Second and third years annual cost would be $43,921.
The boards agreed to hold off with contract for now due to the high cost.  The boards will be in contact with the Sheriffs office again in October to see if possible grant would be available at the time for a vehicle purchase.
Norma Arend, Finance Officer, Town of Summit 
	 



